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All Three Resolutions Passed! 

The neighborhood UNANIMOUSLY passed all three 
summer resolutions at the August meeting.  

The resolutions were submitted to the City for review. 
Updates will be provided at the next regular meeting. 

 
New Facebook Account 

 
The logon credentials for the old ESNA Facebook 
account were not passed to the new Board, and at this 
time, logon access for that account appears to be lost 
to time. The new Board was unable to find a viable 
solution. 

 
Thus, a brand-new Facebook account had to be 
created. The account has the same name as the old 
one, “Esther Short Neighborhood Association,” but 
will have recent meeting minutes posted as images. 
 

Busy Board 
 

ESNA Board members have several meetings this 
month to advocate for the neighborhood. Those 
meetings include meeting with the C-TRAN 
Community Engagement Coordinator, the Vancouver 
Mayor, and the Interstate Bridge Replacement team. 
 
 

Questions? Comments? Concerns? 
Email the ESNA at: 

esthershortneighborhood@gmail.com 

 

Elected Board Members 
President 

Marcus GriƯith 
Vice President 

Alyssa Wheeler 
Secretary 

Kyle Peterson 
Treasurer 

Jonathan Wheeler 
Contact the Board 

esthershortneighborhood@gmail.com 
 

City Contacts 
Neighborhood Liaison 

Julie Arenz 
julie.arenz@cityofvancouver.us 

Neighborhood Police OƯicer 
Ofc. Lee Gelsinger 

lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us 
Next Meeting Times 

*Board Members Only * 
Monday, Sept.  9th, 2024 at 6pm 

Location to be determined 
*All Membership * 

October  
Exact date to be set in September 

 

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their eƯort to share vital information with residents to create a more 
informed public. However, the information provided, and the opinions and views expressed in the Neighborhood Association 
newsletter or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City determine 
whether the information published is accurate or appropriate. Printed by the City of Vancouver OƯice of Neighborhoods. 


